Hello _____,
 
We are excited to formally invite you to join Teen Leadership Council for the 2024-2025 year! We had an unprecedented number of applicants this year and a limited number of spots to fill, so pat yourself on the back for a job well done before looking forward to the job ahead.
PLEASE read this email in full as we have some important information to pass on.
 
We need a few pieces of paperwork filled out and submitted before our first meeting on Saturday, October 12:
1. Volunteer Code of Conduct Acknowledgment (read the Code of Conduct attached and sign the acknowledgment form)
2. Minor Release Form
3. A work permit
The work permit process is a bit complicated if you haven’t done it before. You can print off a work permit from here or obtain one from your school to start. First, complete Section I with your parent or guardian. Then, bring the work permit here to the library where Lindsey or Paris will fill out Section II. Then, bring the permit back to your school where they will fill out Section III. Finally, you bring it back to us and we keep it on file here!
 
We both work until 9 PM on Mondays and Thursdays, so those evenings would be a great time to catch us to get your form signed. Paris also works until 5 PM on Tuesdays and Wednesdays, if you’re able to make it in then. If neither of us are here, you can leave your permit at the front desk and we will sign it and let you know when you can pick it up.  
 
You will need to have those three pieces of paperwork completed and turned into the library before 2:00 on Saturday, October 12. If you don’t, you will not be able to attend the first meeting.
 
Meetings are scheduled for the following Saturdays from 2:30-4:00 PM:
· 10/12/24
· 10/26/24
· 11/9/24
· 11/23/24
· 12/21/24
· 1/18/25
· 2/1/25
· 2/15/25
· 3/1/25
· 3/15/25
· 3/29/25
· 4/12/25
· 4/26/25
· 5/10/25
 
Please feel free to reach out to us with any questions by email. We look forward to seeing you all soon!
Lindsey & Paris
